
~ VICTORIA
For the Planning and Land Use Committee Meeting of October 29, 2015

Date: October 27, 2015

From: The Governance and Priorities Committee

Subject: The Mayor's Task Force on Housing Affordability Recommendations

At its Special Meeting of October 26, 2015, the Governance and Priorities Committee postponed the
following motions to the October 29, 2015 Planning and Land Use Committee:

25. Direct City staff to report to Council with recommendations on implementing inclusionary
zoning as a way to support the development of more affordable housing, examining
models in other jurisdictions, and providing options for the implementation of inclusionary
zoning both downtown and throughout the city in the context of work currently being
undertaken on community amenity contributions.

Postponed at the Special Governance and Priorities Committee meeting of October 23, 2015:

That staff be directed to examine opportunities to use the Housing Reserve for Secondary
Suites and Garden Suites
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